
 

P&F Contacts 2022 

President - Davide Trevisan-Singh 
liwarapfpresident@gmail.com 

Vice President - Rebecca Marlow 
liwarapfvice@gmail.com 

Secretary  - Alysia Davini 

Assistant Secretary - Genna Haines 
liwarapf@gmail.com 

Treasurer– Jen Ferreira 

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com 

LADS (Liwara Awesome Dads Society)  

Coordinator – Craig Byrne  

liwaralads@gmail.com 
Classroom Rep Coordinators -  

Alana Roscoe & Sarah Musca 

liwaraclassreps@gmail.com 

Trybookings - Jen Ferreira 

liwaratrybookings@gmail.com 

All enquiries should be directed to P&F  

Secretary: liwarapf@gmail.com 

Liwara P&F Facebook Page 

The Liwara P&F has a Secure Facebook Group for members of Liwara Community only. The groups is 
used for internal events, advertising second hand information and information for members of the 
school community.  

To join, search ‘Liwara P&F Association Private Group’ on Facebook or click link 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/377178798959937/ Request membership and 
answer all three questions. 

Membership will only be accepted once eligibility confirmed with the School Secretary. All members of 
the School Community wishing to be on Facebook must read the guidelines available on the school                  
website.  

FAMILY matters 

Spare Coin Challenge 
EVERY DAY 
Weeks 5 –7 

P&F Meeting—Week 7 
Tuesday  7 June  @ 7.00pm 

 

Location: Library 

                    Book:  
 
UnƟl 31 May, when you purchase a Single City Membership, you can 
choose between a BONUS $20 UlƟmate For Her, Priceline or Big W eGiŌ 
Card. If you purchase a MulƟ City or a MulƟ City Plus Membership, you 
can choose between a BONUS $40 UlƟmate For Her, Priceline or Big W 
eGiŌ Card.  
Support Liwara Catholic Primary School & buy today  
hƩps://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/8p6004  

A VERY BIG THANK 
YOU 

to Rebecca Marlow and  
Rosa Pavlovich for cre-
ating and coordinating 

our Liwara Mothers Boho Picnic  
afternoon. It was a beautiful after-

noon of laughter, snacks and 
spoils and community spirit. 
Our thanks to Justine Germano, Leo  

Condelli, Sarah Rogers, Maree Mercer and 
Ali Moala also for your time and talents in 

helping pull together this wonderful  

celebration.  
 

Enjoy some pics from our day below. 

Easter Raffle Final Tally 
Thank you to all our Liwara families for the generosity  

during Term 1’s electronic Easter Raffle. We have raised an 
incredible $$2,568.83 for the P&F. 

Liwara Craft Collective 
Library Bags $10ea Many designs available 

& water resistant.   
Contact us for the Trybooking link to purchase your 
bag and then take the receipt to the library to pick 

your bag 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 



 
FAMILY matters 

We celebrated our wonderful Liwara 
Mums with an  unforgeƩable aŌernoon 

Saturday 22nd May, 2022 



 
FAMILY matters 

We celebrated our wonderful Liwara 
Mums with an  unforgeƩable aŌernoon 

Saturday 22nd May, 2022 

To all our Liwara Mums, 
those who celebrated with 
us and those who couldn’t 
make it—we thank you for 

all you do in making our 
school the  

wonderful place it is. 
 

Thank you for your  
friendships and for all the  

memories! 
 

Happy Mothers Day 
2022 xo 


